
  

 

TUBAC FIRE DISTRICT 
Public Notice 

  

 

DATE: August 5, 2024 

FROM: Ben Guerrero, Fire Chief 

             RE:  Station #1 Project: Temporary Relocation of Staff.          
                
 
Tubac Fire District EMS/Fire staff has moved to a new location. Effective immediately, will be operating from 

the new address. 

 

New Address: 2239 E. Frontage Road, Tubac AZ. 85646  

 

This new location is close in proximity to the old station #1 building. Response times and services to the 

community will not be impacted due to this transition. 

 

Additionally, administrative offices are located at TFD station #2: 

 

Administrative Office Address: 1360 W. Frontage Road, Rio Rico AZ. 85648 

 

Please call 911 for emergencies, and for any non-emergencies, please contact us at: 520-398-2255. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to bring the community a new station #1 

building.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Tubac Fire District 

520-398-2255 

www.tubacfiredistrict.org 

 


